e, Planning,
(L“J.) Industry &

Environment

20/03/2020

Department of Education
C/- Mr Brendon Clendenning
Principal Planner

CPS

-by email-
brendon.clendenning@cpsplanning.com.au

Dear Mr Clendenning

New Warnervale Public School (SSD-9439)
Request for Additional Information

| refer to the Response to Submissions (RtS) for the New Warnervale Public School (SSD-9439).
After careful consideration, the Department is requesting that you provide additional information.

You are requested to submit additional information that effectively addresses the issues identified
by Council in their comments (copy enclosed) on the RtS under the subheadings Ecology and
Transport/Traffic Engineering.

In addition, you are requested to submit the following additional information:

e Aplan showing the Gross Floor Area of the development.

e Amended elevations which show the natural ground level.

¢ A schedule showing the number and species of trees proposed for removal, including in the
vegetated part of the site, and the proposed number of replacement trees and their species.

You are requested to provide the information, or notification that the information will not be provided,
to the Department by Thursday 2 April 2020. If you are unable to provide the requested information
within this timeframe, you are requested to provide, and commit to, a timeframe detailing the
provision of this information.

If you would like to discuss this request or have any questions, please contact Nicholas Gunn, who
can be contacted on 9995 5818 or Nicholas.gunn@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

J _ML

Jason Maslen
Team Leader, School Infrastructure Assessments
Social & Infrastructure Assessments
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